
 

 

Spring is in the air, and so much more than the Easter bunny is afoot.
 

LASER 2013, The Annual Conference of the American Society of Laser Medicine and
Surgery, begins this Wednesday in Boston.

I will be attending the meeting, as always, to ascertain that the very highest level in
aesthetic standards is available to you.

The scientific coverage is always vast. Amongst the many topics to be addressed will be
the following: novel approaches to traumatic scar treatment of Iraqi GI's, Thermage CPT’s

off-face benefits, Palomar ICON’s remarkable results in comparison to older
technologies, as well as the sharing of invaluable clinical pearls in all areas of the field of

 laser and aesthetic devices.
 

An exciting development  to be presented during the Congress is the adoption of a 'new'
treatment paradigm for Zeltiq, first conceived and developed by KJD-MD, in which the

device is used as a true body sculpting tool.
I suppose all those years of art study have paid off, as this creative approach has now
gone viral and has been introduced nationwide as the ideal way to achieve natural and

aesthetically-pleasing results.
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I will return to the office April 9th, typically re-energized after this high-powered

rendezvous, and I will be in-house through the rest of the month, but will be away for a
couple of weeks on an artistic adventure, beginning April 30th.

Please schedule accordingly, so there is no disappointment.
We will do everything in our power to accommodate your needs before the 30th.

 
On an entirely different aesthetic note, I have had repeated requests from some of you

over the years to share more of my art work with a wider audience.
After a long winter, and a building inventory of mixed-media works, I have finally brought

some of the newer pieces into the office.
If you are at all interested in seeing them, by all means, please drop in at your

convenience.
It is not an exhaustive collection, and there is nothing formal about this exhibition, simply

a means of sharing my interpretation of the world around us.
 

Here's hoping your Holiday Weekend was enjoyable, fruitful, and promising.
 

Cheers for now,
 

KJD-MD
 
 
 

 
 
 


